
 

Procedure to Ensure Nondiscrimination and Equal Opportunity 

 

The Office of the State Fire Marshal is committed to providing programs and services that are free 

from discrimination. These programs and services are prohibited from discriminating against 

anyone because of race, color, national origin (including limited English proficiency), sex, 

religion, physical or mental disability, age (40 years or older), veteran status, pregnancy, sickle 

cell trait, or genetic information. 

The Office of the State Fire Marshal is committed to providing individuals with disabilities an 

equal opportunity to participate in and benefit from the Office of the State Fire Marshal’s 

programs, activities, and services.  

Individuals may request reasonable modifications from the Office of the State Fire Marshal that 

they believe will enable them to have such equal opportunity to participate in our programs, 

activities, and services.  

To request reasonable modifications, contact the Office of State Fire Marshal Public Information 

Officer at 225-925-4911. 

The Office of the State Fire Marshal may contact you to obtain more information about your 

request and to better understand your needs.  In addition, the Office of the State Fire Marshal may 

review your request to determine whether the requested modification will be effective in allowing 

you to participate in the activity or program in which you are seeking participation; whether the 

requested modification is reasonable, or an equally effective alternative to the requested 

modification is available; and whether providing you with the requested modification would 

fundamentally alter the nature of the program or impose undue financial or administrative burdens 

on the Office of the State Fire Marshal. 

 


